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Agenda Item No 9 - Addendum 
Cabinet 

5 June 2024  

Title: Procurement of a contract to facilitate demolition works at multiple 
sites - Addendum 
Lead Officer: Steve Partner Steve.partner@warwickdc.gov.uk 01926 
456048 
Portfolio Holder: Councillor Paul Wightman  
Wards of the District directly affected: Various as per individual 
demolition scheme location 
 

Approvals required Date Name 

Portfolio Holder 3/6/24 Paul Wightman 

Finance 
 

 

Legal Services 
3/6/24 

Kathryn Tebbey 

Chief Executive 
3/6/24 

Chris Elliott 

Director of Climate Change 
3/6/24 

Dave Barber 

Head of Service(s) 
 

Steve Partner 

Section 151 Officer 
 

Andrew Rollins 

Monitoring Officer 
3/6/24 

Graham Leach 

Leadership Co-ordination 
Group  

  
 
Final decision by this 

Committee or rec to another 
Cttee / Council? 

Yes 
 

Contrary to Policy / Budget 

framework? 
No 

Does this report contain 
exempt info/Confidential? 

If so, which paragraph(s)? 

No 

Does this report relate to a 

key decision (referred to in 
the Cabinet Forward Plan)? 

Yes, Forward Plan item 1,457 scheduled for 5th 

June 2024 

Accessibility Checked? Yes 
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1 Revisions 

1.1 Following publication of the report further advice on the procurement has been 
received. For this reason it is proposed that recommendation 3 should be 

revised.  This will provide WDC with the ability to then modify the contract, 
following any future internal approvals.  Without this, the Councill will have to 

look at whether the contract could lawfully be modified in future, with no 
guarantee that it could. Paul as Portfolio is in agreement with this change and 
as officers we are content as well. 
 

1.2 The proposal is to change the words from: 
“(3) That a further report is brought to Cabinet for the use of this contract for 
use at any other site, setting out the cost/budget requirements, risks and 
proposals for approval.” 
 

1.3 To:  
“(3) That the contract includes the option for use at the Linen Street Car Park 

Site in Warwick and the Leyes Lane and Rouncil Lane School sites in Kenilworth 
subject to, a further report(s) being brought to Cabinet prior to taking up the 

option for the use of this contract at any of those, setting out the cost/budget 
requirements, risks and proposals for approval.” 
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